DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0318/1dn
FROM THE RAC:jld:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

September 20, 2000

Representative Owens:

Per your request, this draft is identical to 1999 Assembly Bill 791. Please note that
in order for the bill to achieve your intent the legislature will have to enact the bill
before the end of January 2001. The reason is that the legislative fiscal bureau will
have to make the necessary certification before January 31, 2001. If you would like for
me to provide for a later certification date, please advise. Because you wish for the
transfer to occur no later than June 30, 2001, the certification date would necessarily
have to be before that date.

Rick A. Champagne

Senior Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—9930

E—mail: rick.champagne@legis.state.wi.us



